
Noise Ordinance Subcommittee 
Minutes 

April 20, 2017 
 

Attendees:  Lori Davis, Chairman; Greg McDowell; John vanLoendersloot 
 
A brief discussion ensued regarding having a noise ordinance.  Chairman Davis and Mr. 

McDowell feel that the current RSA’s cover the issue and that it is a matter for our Police 

Department.  A vote was taken:  Chairman Davis and member McDowell voted for no noise 

ordinance; member vanLoendersloot voted yes for an ordinance. 

 
Our committee is officially done. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Lori Davis, Chairman  


